Hello Lowell Families,

We did it! Our first full week of school is in the books. While we are still working out a few
scheduling issues, overall, this has been a great start to a great year.

A few updates and reminders from around the district:

First, remember that every Friday is early release. We are currently working to fine tune a
few issues that we have encountered so there may be minor changes coming to our
Friday release times, but they will me minor changes.

Lundy families:

There is no supervision outside until 7:55am. Please make sure that you student is being
supervised for their safety.

If you have not yet done so, please call the front office to pay for your students'
supplies. Teachers are still needing to fill in missing items. Teachers spent their first early
release Friday fine tuning their schedules, attending staff meetings, and collaborating
on what the next week will look like.

The district is working out a few kinks to make the dismissal a little easier - stay tuned for
an update.

With the weather cooling down, please make sure to send your child with a sweatshirt
or coat for morning recess.

Lowell Jr/Sr High School families:

Minor changes are happening as we find the need. Any and all changes to scheduling
and release will be minor and only to do what is best for students. We will communicate
all changes, if they occur, prior to being implemented.

Transportation:

Some bus schedules are still being modified and changes may be made on the early
release time Friday schedule as well. All Friday changes will be minor and made to
accommodate the needs of the students and support their respective schools.

Don't forget to support our Lowell Red Devil athletes. Our football team travels to
Central Linn on Friday, volleyball faces lllinois Valley on Lowell home turf Saturday, and
cross-country visits Lane Community College on Saturday for the Northwest Classic.

Overall, we have had a fabulous start to the year, and look forward to the future.

As always, stay safe, healthy, and kind.



